
Dear Concert Band, 
  
It is with great excitement that I write to you to inform you of two very important dates.  
  

CONCERT BAND TOUR RELEASE MEETING 
THURSDAY, AUGUST 14  7:00 pm 

I apologize that the announcement of this date is coming to you VERY abruptly as it was 
originally scheduled to be Sept. 2, but due to the nature of the travel industry, we have to 

move very quickly on securing participation for this year's Concert Band International 
Band tour.  Please have at least one member of your family attend to learn information 
regarding this year's tour destination, cost, and all other necessary details.  The Tour 

Release meeting should only last 30-45 minutes. 
  
  

EDINA CONCERT BAND APPEARANCE AT THE 
MINNESOTA MUSIC EDUCATORS ASSOCIATION CONFERENCE 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 13, 2015 9:15 am 
CONGRATULATIONS!!!  You (the Edina Concert Band) have been selected to play at 
the State's Annual Minnesota Music Educators Conference!  While the recording of last 
year's Concert Band got us in to this prestigious event, you should feel very honored and 
proud (and a little scared) that you will have the opportunity to represent your school and 

community by presenting a full concert in front of the entire state music educator 
population! 

More details to follow, but reserve the date and invite your friends and family!  This will 
be a stunning and honorary experience! Congratulations again! 

  
We are in for an absolutely AMAZING year and I can't wait to begin working with 
you!  Practice, practice, practice, so we can hit the ground running when we start school 
in just a few short weeks. 
  
With Deep Admiration, 
Mr. Kile  
 
 
 
Paul Kile 
Edina High School 
6754 Valley View Rd 
Edina, MN  55436 
952.848.3080 
 
Cor prudentis possidebit scientiam 
    (The wise heart seeks knowledge) 
  
	
  


